
                                                                                                                    
 

Maxi Parents Meeting, June 2024 
Maxi Parents met at the school on Wednesday 5th June, 6:30 to 8pm. Key points from the meeting are summarised 

below.  

 

Head Teacher Update 

 

• Pupils are currently designing a new logo to represent the school and nursery. This follows a consultation that 
produced a new motto (TRACK) reflecting a refresh of values and policies around behaviour and promoting 
positive relationships.  

• Plans for Pupil Equity Funding (PEF) for the upcoming year are to spend this on increasing the number of iPads 
in each class, funding a school assistant to carry out learning or health and wellbeing interventions; and 
supporting Mrs Brown to take on an enhanced leadership role.  

• Staffing has been identified for the new school year and these are about to be announced. This will include one 
newly qualified teacher. The teacher for P6 has not yet been confirmed. 

 

Family Fun Night  

 

• The family fun night is scheduled for 7pm to 10pm on Friday 30th August at EK Sports Club at Calderglen. 

• Tickets will cost £3 each and include entry into a raffle for a family hamper and top and tail game. Lots of prizes 
are available. 

• Hot dogs will be available to buy plus there will be a tuck shop selling various snacks and sweets. 

• The event will be cash only, so ticket holders should be advised to bring change.  
 

Parent Council Meetings  

 

• Requested that monthly meetings are held on the first Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday night of the month 
across term time to provide more flexibility for parents to attend.  

• To prepare for the family fun night, the first meeting of the new term will be Monday 19th August.   

• Dates of future meetings for the school year 24/25 are:  
o Tuesday 3rd September,  
o Wednesday 2nd October,  
o Monday 4th November,  
o Tuesday 3rd December,  
o Monday 3rd February - Annual General Meeting (AGM),  
o Tuesday 4th March,  
o Wednesday 7th May,  
o Monday 2nd June  

 

Any other business 
 

• Upcoming dates in autumn/winter term include a Halloween disco on 30th October and Christmas Fayre on 
Friday 29th November. 

• Agreed to discuss dates for future discos at the September and October meetings. 
 

Next meeting of Maxi Parents will be Monday 19th August, 6.30 to 8pm in the school staff room. All welcome!  
For further info, please contact us via X, Facebook or email: (Twitter (@MaxwelltonPC) / Facebook (Maxwellton Parent Council)/ 

Maxwelltonparentcouncilgmail.com) or let us know if you would like to be added to our Whatsapp group by contacting the 

school office. 


